

11/17/2021

Rachel Flank Goldberg
Department of Human Services
City and County of Denver

Dear Rachel,

This letter is in response to your inquiry regarding funding for the 2022 Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) program. Pending official award letters from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office of Community Services, the Colorado Department of Local Affairs will be awarding funds to Denver Human Services as a CSBG Eligible Entity. The estimated total award amount for the 2022 Program Year to the City and County of Denver is \$817,000.

Please understand this is an estimate and subject to change based on Colorado's final allocation of funds from the Office of Community Services. You may consider this information a "letter of intent" and will be advised of any changes.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact Alex Vercio, Grant Administrator at 303-864-8431 or alex.vercio@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Chantal Unfug

Division of Local Government Director

J Chantal Unfrig

